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November 2, 2020 

 

Mr. Abe Vasquez 

Luis M. Vasquez Company 

P.O. Box 122 

Lyons, CO  80540 

 

Re: Red Wolf Quarry, Permit No. M-1999-063, Financial Warranty Increase, Revision No. SI-2 

 

 

Dear Mr. Vasquez: 

 

On November 2, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety increased the current Financial 

Warranty for this permit to $9,604.00, in accordance with Rule 4.2.1 of the Rules and Regulations.  This 

is an increase of $704.00. 

 

The Division ordered amendment of the current Financial Warranty, or submittal of a new Financial 

Warranty reflecting the increase, within 60 days from the date of this letter. (Because of the New Year’s 

holiday and weekend, this deadline is January 4, 2021.)  If you wish to submit a different type of Financial 

Warranty, please contact me such that I may send you the applicable form.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or 720.601.2276. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

cc: Michael A. Cunningham, DRMS 
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